August 1, 2008

Steven R. Schill
The Nature Conservancy
Costa Rica Field Office
Mesoamerica & Caribbean Region Science Team
San José, Costa Rica

Dear Dr. Schill,

Thank you for your response to the letter sent on July 18th in relation to the proposal, "Internet-Based GIS Ecosystem Assessment and Reporting Tool for Conservation Decision-Making". The Evaluation Committee has reviewed it and we are glad to inform you that your proposal has been approved to receive IABIN funding.

In order to complete the granting process, please provide a schedule of periodic disbursements that we can connect to the deliverables presented in your work schedule. Upon receipt of this information, we will forward for your review and approval the draft Grant Agreement.

We look forward to await your response.

Sincerely,

Richard Huber
Principal Environmental Specialist
Department of Sustainable Development
Organization of American States
1889 F. St., N.W.
Washington, D.C. 20006

cc. Maarten Kappelle, PhD, Regional Science Director for Mesoamerica and the Caribbean, TNC Gladys Cotter, IABIN Executive Committee Chair IABIN Value Added Tool Working Group